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Monday, March 18, 2024
5:00 p.m. 

Principal Pollard                                                              Assistant Principal Roberson



Purpose of the Meeting

• Picture Day
• End-of-the-Year Kindergarten Celebration
• Final Report Card
• Classroom/School Assignment for SY24-25



Our mission is to provide our student body with high quality student-centered 
teaching and learning through challenging curriculum and rigorous 
assessments.  We, the staff and parents, are also committed to encouraging 
children to take educational risks without fear of failure and become creative 
producers and critical thinkers.

Our vision for Andrew Carnegie Elementary School is to embody a safe, caring, 
compassionate learning environment.  We are committed to developing 
knowledgeable, community-minded, globally successful life-learners who will 
gain respect and understanding for all cultures, through a collaborative effort 
among parents, staff, students and the community.

Andrew Carnegie School
Mission & Vision 
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Picture Day Coming Soon!

Kindergarten Cap & Gown Picture Day is scheduled for Tuesday, April 2, 2024. 
Students will receive 2 poses; 1 with cap and gown, 1 without. LifeTouch 
monies are paid directly on their website. Information will be sent home with 
students. Email AP Roberson mailto:segriffin@cps.edu for questions.
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The Kindergarten End of the Year Celebration will be held on Thursday, June 6, 
2024 from 12:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.  at Chateau Del Mar, located at 8301 W. 95th 
Street. Hickory Hills, IL. 60457. The End of the Year Fee is $100.00 due on or 
before Tuesday, April 30, 2024. This fee includes the following items:

● (1) Student Luncheon Ticket
● (1) Class of 2024 Student Hoodie
● (1) Kindergarten Ribbon
● (1) Kindergarten Diploma 

This fee covers:
● DJ
● Decorations
● Trophies/Awards
● Programs
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Students are able to invite (4) guests to the End of the Year Celebration, for a total 
headcount of (5) people per family. Each guest ticket cost $50.00. Each parent will be 
given a Memorandum of Understanding to sign that highlights the following key 
points:

● There is no formal graduation for Kindergarten students.
● The EOY Celebration is off-site and parents are responsible for transportation 

to and from Chateau Del Mar.
● After April 30, 2024, if there are additional tickets remaining, they will be 

available for anyone to purchase until sold out.
● Tickets can not be purchased at the venue.
● On the day of the event, all families will be checked in for the number of 

tickets purchased (Ages 3 and up must have a ticket). 
● Guests must still purchase a ticket if they don’t plan to consume food.

    All fees are paid online via our school’s website: carnegie.cps.edu.
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https://carnegie.cps.edu/
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After you add your 
items to the cart, 
follow the prompts 
to check out.
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● 3rd Quarter RCPU is this Wednesday, 
April 10, 2024 from 11:45 a.m - 6:00 p.m.

● At the End of the Year Celebration, you 
will receive a white envelope with your 
child’s final report card and any other 
pertinent school information.

Report Card & Room Assignment
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Questions
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Thank you for attending!
Principal Pollard

dpollard1@cps.edu

Assistant Principal Roberson
segriffin@cps.edu

(773) 535-0530


